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To: Mr, John Ahearne
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.

From: Xsnt Reinhard
116 Alta Cr.
La Selva, Ca. 95076

Mr. Ahearne; Please consider the gravity and importance
of any decision concerning the possibility of opening Tnit 1
of the Three Mile Island Nuclear Power Plant to operation,

¥ithout any approved evacuation plans and with the
obvious lack of other sefeguards to protect the citizeas of
the United States of America it would be olly to restart this
plant without full and unbiased public notice and hearings!

Put the "Bulldog Regulator" back in the Muclear
Regulatory Commission and let aim work to protact the
public.
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